
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Millard County Commission will not be holding
a Commission Meeting on Tuesday, November 4, 2008.  The next meeting will be the
regularly scheduled meeting to be held on Tuesday, November 18, 2008, at 10:00 a.m.
in the Millard County Courthouse, 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah 

Dated September 22, 2008 

Norma Brunson 
Millard County Clerk 
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